
  

       SENIOR CAMP (Rooms 3 & 4) 
 
 
 
 

 

       Shakespear Lodge, Whangaparaoa 
 

We are asking for a $180 donation per student                       
to go towards food and accommodation costs.    

     
 

                                 Please make payment through your Kindo              
account.   

 
 

 .   

      

 

                                                                             GUMBOOT FRIDAY -  1 November 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                          To support Gumboot Friday, students please:   

• Wear your school uniform 
• Wear your gumboots 
• Bring a gold coin donation 

  

 

 
 
 
 

              
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to our new student Evelyn Grant who started in Room 1 last week. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

         
 

 
 

 

 
 

                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Diwali Tomorrow 
 

As part of Diwali, tomorrow a Parent of one of our students will be setting up a Henna art 

booth outside Te Ngahere for students wishing to have this done. 
 

 

 

Please contact the office if you don’t want your child to take part in this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates to remember 

 
30 October 2024  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

31 Oct     Yr 5/6 Touch Rugby tournament 

31 Oct           Henna Art for Diwali 

  1 Nov Gumboot Friday   

  4 Nov     BoT meeting 

  7 Nov     Library Bus 

  8 Nov     Kids Gala   

18 Nov     PTA meeting 

21 Nov     Zone Athletics 

25 Nov     Year 6 Pukekohe Intermediate visit 

26-29 Nov   Senior Camp (Whangaparaoa) 

  3 Dec     Year 6 Leavers dinner 

11 Dec     Prizegiving (11.30am-12.30pm) 

13 Dec     Last day Term 4 - 12.30 finish 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Kia ora koutou, 
 

We have two exciting events coming up.  Firstly, on Friday 15 November the PTA is putting together a fun ‘Beats by 
Bingo’ evening. Keep an eye on newsletters and social media for more information. 
 

Then on Tuesday 19 November we have the ‘Our Kids Online’ event which will provide helpful information about 
keeping our kids safe online - be sure to book your seat online. 
 

 
 

 

 

I can share our plans for class structures for next year, but keep in mind that these might change based on student 
numbers. The leadership team and teachers will be working on creating class lists in the next few weeks, and those 
lists will be shared on Thursday 5 December. 
 

Room 1 (New Entrants):     Mrs Maiya Grant 

Room 5 (Year 1 & 2):           Mrs Saskia O'Gorman 

Te Ngahere 2 (Year 2 & 3): Mrs Georgina Bennett 

Room 2 (Year 3 & 4):           Mr Shaun McMiken 

Te Ngahere 1 (Year 3 & 4): Mrs Tania Alexander 

Room 3 (Year 5 & 6):           Mrs Kelly Wisnewski 

Room 4 (Year 5 & 6):           Miss Amberleigh Maartens 
   

 

Classroom Release Teacher:  Mrs Jody Christie 

Deputy Principal:  Mr Shane Keown 

Principal:  Mr James Christie 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
Mr Christie 

 

 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

         

 

 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                Friday 8th November 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

This Gala is going to be a water theme with lots of fun activities.  Students will need to bring a change of clothes  

 

 
 

and a towel. Tickets for activities will be $10 or $5 each. Funds raised are going towards this year’s camp costs. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                    Certificate Winners 
 

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded a certificate at our recent assemblies: 
 

18 October 
 

 

 

 

Room 1:   Tommy Davis, Manseerat Kaur, Emily Crisp - DOJO Jaime Render 

Room 2:   Lilly Ridgley, Abhishek Kumar, Mehrima Allahyar - DOJO Baxter Simich 

Room 3:   Lennox Nickel, Ashton Furze, Chloe Lipscombe - DOJO Payton Homer 

Room 4:   Lamonai Talanoa, Grace Karim, Olivia Gubb - DOJO Hayley Anderson 

Room 5:   Gurman Shergill, Setita Halahuni, Aroha Kerekere-Campbell - DOJO Lucas Talanoa  

Te Ngahere 1:  Neitana Matenga-Priddle, Samuel Burnham, Kaizer Beazley - DOJO Connor Morrow   

Te Ngahere 2:  Jaxon Chapman-Richardson, Macsen Morris, Jett Robinson - DOJO Dayleah-Rosa Tuiniua-Kenny    
 

 

 

 

24 October 
 

 

 

 

Room 1:   Emma Grant, Nicholas Van Blercht, Evelyn Grant - DOJO Ollie Kitchen 

Room 2:   Rusty Robinson, Lennie Gray - DOJO Rusty Robinson 

Room 3:   Boston Tucker-McLean, Evie Gillies - DOJO Maryam Ahamed 

Room 4:   Iyla Williams, Emma Lipscombe, Jacob Kerekere-Campbell -  DOJO Hayley Anderson 

Room 5:   Lucas Talanoa, Amaru (AJ) Taylor-Korewha, Judith Priestley - DOJO Hera Moana 

Te Ngahere 1:  Olivia Grant, Hugh Aynsley, Cosima Morgan   -  DOJO Eric Menendez 

Te Ngahere 2:  Jessica Scott, Fey De Malmanche, Lennyx Hart - DOJO Neveia Taylor-Korewha 
                                                                  

          

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

                Wednesday Lunch Options                                                    Friday Lunch Options                    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PTA 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Come and join us at our Beats by Bingo event on Friday 15 November.  Details on flyer below, or on the 
Mauku School PTA Facebook page. 

 

Homegrown Harvest - Mauku School Cookbooks available to purchase through Kindo.  2 for $30 deal 
available!  Great Christmas gift idea. 

 

Next meeting 18 November, 6:30pm, school staffroom.  All welcome. 
 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
               
               www.neurodiversity.org.nz/clubs 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         

       Phone: 09 2363 654 / 021 123 0481                                                            Email: admin@mauku.school.nz 

http://www.neurodiversity.org.nz/clubs
mailto:admin@mauku.school.nz


  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


